
   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   
 

Postponement of counseling session 
For 

B.Tech/BE (through Lateral Entry) 
& 

5-Year BA-LLB (Session-2018) 
 

 

It is notified for the information of all concerned that the counseling session for admission against the 
vacant seats of B.Tech/BE (through Lateral Entry) and BA-LLB is postponed and will now be held on 
October 15, 2018 from 02:30 PM to 04:00 PM in the office of the Directorate of Admissions & 
Competitive Examinations. 

  Sd/- 
 Director 

      (Directorate of Admissions & 

       Competitive Examinations) 

No.F(Coun-BALLB and BTech/BE (LEET))DACE/KU/18 

Dated: 11-10-2018 
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